
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

3rd January 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
  
We hope you had an enjoyable and restful break over the festive period, and we wish you a very Happy New Year. 
  
We are looking forward to welcoming the school community back tomorrow at 8.35am and will begin the day 
with assemblies for all students. This willk enable us to take the opportunity to deliver key messages and to 
ensure a productive, successful and happy Spring Term for all. 
  
Key messages  

• Students will be able to enter the school site from 8.15am via the single gate entrance 
• Uniform expectation reminder - blazers and ties are to be worn, no hoodies, skirts not to be rolled up, 

shirts to be tucked in, no trainers 
• Punctuality requirements - arrive on time and with correct equipment. If students arrive after 8.35am 

they will be marked as late 
• Phones to be turned off and out of sight before entering the school site 
• Jewellery to be in keeping with the school uniform policy 
• Chewing gum and deodorant sprays are not allowed 
• Respond promptly to staff instructions and complete all tasks to the best of your ability 
• Respect all students, staff, environment and wider school community 
  

PTA Meeting  
The PTA are holding the first meeting of the year and would like to invite interested parents and carers. Please 
see attached invitation for further information. 
 
Recognition and Reward 
We have a new recognition and reward system the ‘100 Club’ being launched for all students and we look forward 

to providing you with more information regarding this next week. This is new incentive scheme will involve all 

students across all year groups with a variety of rewards available. 

I am looking forward to celebrating the achievements and successes of our students over the coming weeks and I 

thank you for your continued support of the school. 

 
Kind regards 
 

 

Mr P Foster 
Headteacher 
 


